
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer    

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

World Book Day 

 

We have a fantastic response to our World Book Day book swap event.  A wide variety of genres and titles have 

already been donated by our fantastic students and it is not too late to get involved.  Students can bring their 

unwanted books to the library and receive a token for each book.  On World Book Day (March 7th, 2024), they can 

then head to the library armed with tokens and use them to pick up a donated book from the wide array available. 

Books brought in should be in good condition and suitable for secondary school-age readers. 

Please ensure that the content is appropriate for a school environment. 

Fiction, non-fiction, mystery, fantasy – all genres are welcome. 

 

We will also be celebrating World Book Day with assemblies and whole school events.  In addition we have invited 

Nathan Parker who is an independent author and spoken artist from Blackpool to come in and do some workshops 

with some of our students.   

 

If you want any more information about World Book Day and any activities you can do at home please click the 

following link which will take you to the official WBD website.   https://www.worldbookday.com/  

 

Sporting Success 

 

The Year 7 girls played Haslingden High School yesterday in the Lancashire Cup 4th Round. The girls played some 

excellent football and comfortably won 8-3 with goals.  Well done to everyone involved. 

 

Uniform Shop  

 

We are always looking for new volunteers to work in our shop, even if it is only once a month.  If you would like to 

volunteer please contact us on admin@hodgson.lancs.sch.uk  The uniform shop is open on Wednesdays between 

5.00pm and 7.00pm and Saturdays between 10.00am and 12.00 during term time.  

 

Year 11 Study Sessions 

 

Just a reminder of the Year 11 study sessions that are currently taking place.   
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